From: Daisy Sanchez

Sent: Saturday, June 26, 2010 12:04 PM

To: Jeannie Garcia

Subject: Re: Apartment 4 1618 Michigan Avenue

Hi Jeannie:

I just got back from NY and Just wanted to thank you so much for your caring in
resolving this matter that has gone for so long. This pluming issue is finally behind me
because of your hard work. Take good care of yourself and will keep in touch.

If we need anything else I will send you and e-mail right away.

Thanks again!!

Daisy Sanchez
1618 Michigan Condo



